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Class News from Cherries Class
Cherries class are enjoying learning abut dragons and castles. This week we have made a 

dragon den and pretended to be dragons. We have also been making perfume fit for a 

Queen! We have been smelling all sorts of things to decide if they will make it smell nice or 

nasty! Last week we went on an Autumn walk and found all sorts of things, including leaves 

and acorns. We also chopped vegetables to make soup and were all very good at chopping!

This Week
Natalie Maternity Leave: Natalie Loader is going on her maternity leave today. We wish 

her all the best and look forward to seeing her again soon.

“Greatest Showman” Performance: The Holbrook Club have organised a “Greatest 

Showman” themed evening of live music on 

the 14th December. Full details are on the 

school Facebook page.

Dinner Menu: The new dinner menu for after 

half term is attached to this newsletter. It is 

also on the school website.

The Great Pumpkin: Thank you to Oscar’s 

Mum Crissy for donating a HUGE pumpkin, 

that Willows have turned into a lovely floral 

decoration in our foyer.



Class News from Cedar Class

This week we have been looking at hygiene as we get older. We practised brushing our 

teeth and created a hygiene timetable. On Monday we also managed to bag a trip to 

McDonald’s to buy something little. 

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. Upcoming dates are 22nd November and 13th 

December. To book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact Alison 

Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays. The next date is 22nd November. If you have a 

current referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training and/or 

continence products for your child and would like an appointment, please contact her office directly 

by telephone on 01273 242145.

Yoimoji of the Week

This year we are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values. 

(Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) This week’s Yoimoji is Leopold, the grateful 

Lion. Our Student Council learnt about how people have been grateful 

all across the school.
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